

CITY OF COVINA

POLICE DEPARTMENT Ric Walczak Chief of Police

Dear Community Member,

The Covina Police Department will once again host our National Night Out event on Tuesday, October 7, 2025, from 5:00pm-8:00pm at the Covina Police Department. Moving the event to October has allowed the community and participants to enjoy the wonderful late summer weather.

National Night Out is an annual community-building campaign that promotes police-community partnerships and neighborhood camaraderie. At the Covina Police Department, we look forward to this event because officers get a chance to meet residents of the community we serve in a fun and family-oriented environment. The event will feature police vehicles on display, police demonstrations, live entertainment, children's games, informational booths, food vendors, station tours, and more. Our goal is to provide fun filled activities for all community members to enjoy.

We are inviting your business or community organization to participate in this fun community event. This event is great opportunity for your business or community organization to participate as a vendor, informational booth, or event sponsor. Vendor and information booths always add to our event by providing multiple community resources and services. Your business/organization is able to reserve booth space to sell or distribute product(s) during the event.

National Night Out is the perfect opportunity to promote your business/organization, while making a difference in your community. Please take a moment to review our Booth Application and select the best option for your business/organization to participate in National Night Out 2025.

If you are not able to attend the event, but would like to still support this community event, we are in search of event sponsors. We offer a variety of sponsorship levels that include event recognition with different levels of marketing to increase your exposure in Covina and surrounding communities. Feel free to reach out to me for more information on event sponsorship and recognition.

Please contact me for additional information. Thank you for your time and we hope you have a safe day.

Sincerely,

Sgt. David Rodriguez Covina Police Department drodriguez@covinaca.gov

(626) 384-5801